
From: Islands2050 
Sent: Friday, June 25, 2021 11:19 AM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: FW: Re. Proposed Islands Trust bylaw policy 
 
From: Sean Skiffington   
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 9:39 AM 
To: Trustees <Trustees@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Jeanine Dodds <jdodds@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Re. Proposed Islands Trust bylaw policy 

 

I have been on Mayne since 2003 as a property owner. The last 7 years as a full time resident.  

I'm not going to get into the details of this proposal as that would take pages. My comment is 

two fold;  

 

There has not been enough consultation with residents & weekenders. The pandemic has not 

helped the consultation process. On Mayne, what consultation there was on this proposal took 

place during the garbage collection issue and ended up being only noise. In talking with 

neighbours and friends, none were aware of the extent and impact of the proposed changes. 

 

I don't understand the haste to move this proposal through. It's as if there is an unknown agenda 

by certain trustees within the council. Jeanine, the disbanding of the auxiliaries from the MIFR 

and the resulting fallout was a result of moving too fast. I was on MIID board at the time and 

saw the damage that was done to people and relationships. 

 

Also, a comment on presentations to the council, to have the council pre-approve text of any 

presentation is effectively a gag order. This may be allowed under the rules but is just not right. 

 

Thanks 

Sean 

 

 

 

Sean Skiffington 
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